
Bucs Booster Club 

Meeting Minutes 
December 13, 2011 

I. Call to order 

Merri Lenz called to order the regular meeting of the Bucs Booster Club at 

7:01pm on December 13, 2011 in Urbandale Library. 

II. Roll call 

The following persons were present: Karen, Denise, Merri, Alana, Connie, Kyle, 

Curtis & Scott. 

III. Approval of minutes from last meeting 

Denise read the minutes from the last meeting. The minutes were approved as 

read. 

IV. Open issues 

a) Savings $4517.00 

b) Checking $1423.00 with several checks outstanding  

Pizza Ranch went very well. It was very easy to do and over $500.00 raised 

on our night.  Dates scheduled for next year are:  March 7
th

 & November 14
th

.   

c) Watch party was not well attended.  Will try again near the end of season or 

when we make the playoffs.   

V. New business 

a) January 8
th

 is a Skating Party with the Bucs.  More information to follow. 

b) Winger & Bucky will be sharing mascot duties.  Bucky is still the official 

mascot and we will be celebrating his birthday on January 28
th

.  More 

information to come when details become available.   

c) Blankets are still available at $35.00 a piece.  They will be for sale at the 

Skating Party.  We also talked about selling buttons and grab bags.   

d) February 18
th

 is Hockey Across America.  Youth Hockey is doing something 

and we will reach out to them to see if they need help. 

e) It looks like February 21
st
 will be Tips for Scholarships at Mama Lacona’s 

Restaurant.  A few details still need to be worked out.  More information to 

follow. 

f)  Sunday, March 11
th

 is the Spring Brunch with the team and their families.  It 

will be held at the Windsor Heights Community Center again this year.  8am 

set up time with Brunch starting at 10am.  More information to follow. 

g) Merri will be missing several games in the next few months.  Shan will be 

working in the Cove during her absence.  The only exception is Dec 30
th

 - 

Curtis or Jerry will help out that evening.   

h) Button and Candy sales seem to be going well in the Cove this year. 



VI. Adjournment 

Merri adjourned the meeting at 7:47pm. 

Minutes submitted by:  Denise 

Minutes approved by:  Merri  


